
BLISS CLASSIFICATION ASSOCIATION 
 

The Annual General Meeting of the Bliss Classification Association for 2018 will be held on Tuesday 

11th December, 2018 at 2.30 p.m. in the Erasmus Room, Pump Court, Queens' College, Cambridge, 

CB3 9ET.  There will be a short business meeting followed by the Annual Jack Mills Lecture. 

Please enter the College via the Porters' Lodge and follow the signs to the Erasmus Room, or ask the 

porters for directions.  Details of how to reach Queens' College are available at 

https://www.queens.cam.ac.uk/conferences/find-us   

Parking at Queens' is very limited.  Those attending the meeting will find it easier to travel to 

Cambridge by train, or to use the Cambridge Park and Ride service.  Details of the latter are available 

at: http://www.cambridgeparkandride.info/.  If anyone has a special need for parking on site, they 

should contact the Reader Services Librarian at Queens', Lucy Woolhouse, via the following email 

address:  lew48@cam.ac.uk 

 

Light refreshments will be available for those attending the meeting. 

 

Agenda for the Annual General Meeting of the Bliss Classification Association,  

Tuesday 11th December, 2018 

 
1. Apologies:   

 

2. Minutes of the 2017 Annual General Meeting of the Association held on Friday 15th December, 

2017 

 

3. Matters arising from the 2017 Annual General Meeting of the Association held on Friday 15th 

December, 2017: 

 

4. Progress of the Bliss Bibliographic Classification: Hon. Classification Editor’s report: 

 

5. Finance and membership of the Bliss Classification Association: Hon. Treasurer’s report: 

 

6. Elections to the Committee of the Bliss Classification Association: 

 

7. Election of Hon. Examiner of the Association’s accounts: 

 

8. Any other business:  

 

The business meeting will be followed by the 2018 Jack Mills’ Lecture: 

 

 

The Classification of Music 
 

 

The Lecture will be given by Dr. Deborah Lee, Joint Acting Head of the Book Library at the Courtauld 

Institute, & Visiting Lecturer at City, University of London. 

 

All those with an interest are very welcome to attend.  There will be an opportunity for discussion 

following the lecture.  
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